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July 9, 1957

Mr, Frank Walsh
- Ginther, Warren & Ginther
s P.O. Box 769
Sterling, Colorado

Dear Mr, Walsh:

We understand that you have taken over from the Sohio Oil Com-
pany the Michael E, Noonen #1 well located in the NE SW NW of Section 24,
Township 3 South Range 59 West, in the Noonen Ranch Field, Adams County,
CO].OZ' adl°|- 5

If this information is correct, will you please complete the neces-
sary forms, showing change of ownership, date thereof, current status of
\‘ well including production, if any, and forward same to this office at your
carliest convenience? Enclosed are forms for your use,

Thank you for your cooperation.
Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Chief Petroleum Engineer

Morris
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